CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

November 27, 2018

On behalf of the American people, we express our sincere condolences on
the passing of Paddy Kearney. His contribution to peace and democracy in South
Africa will always be remembered. Paddy’s legacy as a champion of peace has
contributed immensely in forging positive interfaith relations and action in South
Africa. We will dearly miss him in our Government exchange programs
community of alumnus where his contribution touched so many through the years.
We extend our deepest sympathies to his family.

Sincerely,

‘. Sherr:y Z’zﬂik;Sykes
Consul General




